Good day, Mrs. Valentino. Thank you very much for the seminar, where I not only got new knowledge and new friends, but also a lot of emotions. Inspiration and more helpers in your noble cause. Your books are great and very much needed by our children. We are waiting for them!
Mama Vlad, Rivne

They exchanged experience, received answers to many questions and a package with methodological recommendations.
We realized that we need to meet more often - we have something to say to each other!
Thanks to our partners for their support. For us it is very valuable!
We are waiting for new meetings and new books. Sonia from them in delight.
Sony's mom. G. Nikolaev.

The world is held by people who are not indifferent, sympathetic, unable to pass by, ready to help and support. In this letter I put everything that is in my soul. People unfamiliar to us, did not stay away. You could have sent this money to your people. children, but they helped us. Accept sincere gratitude for the indifferent attitude to our problem, for kindness and mercy.
    Thanks to your help, our learning process has become easier. And let them say that the world is cruel, nevertheless, there are a lot of people who are not indifferent, and this makes it feel warm. Especially us, the parents of special children. Irochka is very happy have books and games.
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